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From: Tas Candaras [mailto:tas@amcai.com]

Sent: May-29-18 3.05 PM

To: Jeffers, Judy <Judy.Jeffers@vaughan.ca>; lafrate, Marilyn
<Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>

Cc: Ciampa, Gina <Gina.Ciampa@yvaughan.ca>; Peverini, Mauro
<MAURO.PEVERINI@vaughan.ca>; Marrelli, Carmela
<Carmela.Marrelli@vaughan.ca>; Caputo, Mary <Mary.Caputo@vaughan.ca>
Subject: RE: Committee of the Whole Courtesy Notice - Files Z.17.024 + 19T-17V008

Thank you for providing us with the notice for the upcoming meeting of June 5, 2018 .

| still have concerns regarding lots 29 , 30 and 31. The frontages and areas of these
proposed lots should be consistent with the existing lots on Whisper Lane. Lot 29 is an
oddly configured lot having a very shallow side lot depth of only 24.4 m and
furthermore the siting of a house would result in potentially the front of the house facing
the side yards of the existing lot to the east or the proposed lot 30.
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